SDMC 4/30/15
Members present: Heather Gaines, Dawn Thompson, Lucy Conley, AnneMarie Cruz, Ricky Polidore, Christa Lollis, Erica Zatzkin, Pamela Brown
Meeting called to order at 3:40 p.m.
Budget:
· Student projection 722 kids for next year
· Not Title 1 next year which means losing funds for tutoring and extra duty pay
· Look at how we pull our fund for summer school and possibly work with other campuses to host
· Magnet budget year 2 budget cuts, by year 16-17 it will total $56,000
· Dawn, Heather and Tanya will conduct a budget audit to make decisions about areas of savings
· Title 1 percentage currently, so possibility that we could regain next year
HB5 Self-Assessment:
· Completed with the panel
· Data will be entered into the Chancery Student information system by May 15, 2015 and available to the public in August
Student Safety Survey:
· Committee read through the scenarios and provided feedback
· Will explore adjusting our student safety focus for 15-16 in alignment with feedback from students and also feedback received from the Your Voice Survey
Questions/Concerns:
· Cell phone use in pick up areas – a safety issue.  Perhaps signs posted about cell phone use? Would like to discuss this with SDMC at May 21st meeting
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